GENERAL EDUCATION BOARD

FOUNDED BY JOHN D. ROCKEFELLER 1902

(INCORPORATED 1003)

49 WEST 49th STREET, NEW YORK

ALBERT R. MANN
VICE-PRESIDENT AND DIRECTOR
FOR SOUTHERN EDUCATION " ~ an
Qetober 26, 1939

ear Mr. Stroud:
Your letter of October 25th inquiring concerning
E. Hopper has Jjust come in. We have no records in the
office about Mr. Hopper or the Hopper Peace Foundation, and

i

on a quick inquiry among my associates I have been unable to
get any information. I have not heard of th
I am, however, leaving for Atlante in less than two hours

and will make quiet uiry there to see whether I can get

eny facts. have any luck I will send the information

on to Mr. Douglas.
& ///

. /
Yours sincerely,

Mr. Robert R. Stroud
McGill University
Montreal, Canada




